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TO: Members of the Board of Supervisors 
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SUBJECT: 2018-2019 Civil Grand Jury report, entitled 
"Act Now Before it is Too Late: Aggressively Expand and Enhance Our High­
Pressure Emergency Firefighting Water System" 

We are in receipt of the following required responses to the San Francisco Civil Grand Jilly 
report released July 17, 2019, entitled: "Act Now Before it is Too Late: Aggressively Expand 
and Enhance Our High-Pressure Emergency Firefighting Water System." Pursuant to California 
Penal Code, Sections 933 and 933.05, named City Departments shall respond to the report within 
60 days ofreceipt, or no later than September 15, 2019. 

For each finding the Department response shall: 
1) agree with the finding; or 
2) disagree with it, wholly or partially, and explain why. 

As to each recommendation the Department shall report that: 
1) the recommendation has been implemented, with a summary explanation; or 
2) the recommendation has not been implemented but will be within a set timeframe as 

provided; or 
3) the recommendation requires further analysis. The officer or agency head must define 

what additional study is needed. The Grand Jury expects a progress report within six 
months; or 

4) the recommendation will not be implemented because it is not warranted or 
reasonable, with an explanation. 

The Civil Grand Jury Report identified the following City Departments to submit responses 
(attached): 

• Office of the Mayor: 
· Received September 16, 2019; 

• General Manager of the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission: 
Received September 16, 2019; 

• Public Utilities Commission: 
Received September 11, 2019 

• Fire Commission: 
Received September 12, 2019; 
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